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Our ref: PAN–232810 

Mr Greg Attewell  
Transport for NSW 
36-46 George Street 
BURWOOD  NSW  2134 

02 April 2024 

Subject: PAN–232810 - Request for Information - Static Signage on Enmore Road, Newtown (DA 

22/7946) 

Dear Mr Attewell, 

I refer to the above Part 4 development application for the installation and use of a digital static sign 

on Enmore Road at Newtown (PAN–232810). The Department requests that you provide additional 

information under clause 36 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2021 (the 

Regulation). At the date of this letter, 22 days in the assessment period have elapsed.  

The Department exhibited the proposal from Thursday 14 March 2024 until Thursday 28 March 

2024. Please note that due to an unforeseen issue which ended the exhibition prematurely on 

Wednesday 27 March 2024 on the ePlanning Portal, the application was exhibition for an additional 

1 day until 28 March 2024.  

The Department received submissions from Inner West Council and City of Sydney Council, both 

were in the form of objections . 22 public submissions were received, all of which were objections. A 

copy of the submissions received is provided with this letter. 

The Department requests that you review and respond to the issues raised in the submissions by 

providing a Response to Submissions report by 30 April 2024. If you are unable to provide the 

requested information within this timeframe, you are required to provide, and commit to, a 

timeframe detailing the provision of this information. In accordance with Part 4, Division 4, section 

94 of the Regulation, the assessment period ceases to run from the date of this request until the 

information is provided.  

If you have any questions, please contact Daniel Neely on 9407 2134 or via email at 

daniel.neely@dpie.nsw.gov.au.  
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Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jonathan Kerr 

A/Team Leader, Transport and Water Assessments 

as delegate for the Minister for Planning and Public Spaces 
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